
BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA- QATAR 

BHPS/CIR.NO. 19 /2024-25                                                                     Date: 03 /09/2024 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Bhavans!! 

This is to inform you that the school is making necessary 

arrangements for special stay back classes after the regular 

classes for the students of Class XII from Monday 9th September 

2024. 

1. Stay back Classes will be held after the lunch from 2.15 pm to 

4.30 pm  

2. Classes will be held for three days a week- Monday, Tuesday & 

Wednesday. 

3. Parents are requested to make necessary arrangements for the 

lunch on days of stay back. 

4. All the students should attend the stay back classes, as the 

syllabus will be covered during the stay back classes for an 

early starting of revisions and for a better result in the Board 

Examination.  

5. Schedule for the stay back Classes will be shared with students 

by the Class teachers.  

6. Transportation after the classes will be provided to the 

Students availing School transportation.  

Parents are requested to cooperate with the arrangements of stay 

back classes for the academic excellence of our students.  

  With warm Regards 

 

Principal 


